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Albany, New York 

  
 October 21, 2022 
 
 
           TO:  All Enforcement Agencies and Magistrates 
 
SUBJECT:  New Inspection Certificates 
 
 
Starting in November 2022, the Department of Motor Vehicles will begin to transition to 
print-on-demand inspection certificates. The transition is expected to be complete by the end 
of 2023.   
 
The new print-on-demand inspections stickers, which will be printed at inspection stations 
and will include vehicle specific information, will have a different appearance than the 
inspection stickers that are currently issued. The sticker color will continue to change based 
on the expiration year. These are examples of the new stickers: 
 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                   

Windshield Sticker             External Sticker 
 



 
 
While the previous stickers are being phased out, you may continue to see valid inspection 
stickers in the previous sticker design until the end of 2024.  We will notify you when the 
transition is complete. 
 
Please share this information with appropriate staff.  Thank you. 
 
         Mark J.F. Schroeder 
         Commissioner 


